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To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel LLWI BuL

Subject: proprosed continuing education change

Dear Regulatory Counsel,

Please allow PA Chiropractors to continue to be able to meet all of their continuing education hours by

asychronous online continuing education. This has been a cost effective, convenient way to fulfill our required
continuing education.

Sincerely,

Gregory T. Reese, D.C.
Selinsgrove, Pa
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